
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Service Name: Aspley State School Date: 09/10/2018  Phone: 0412 203 004 

                                          

What we’ve been up to in the past fortnight!  

School Holidays were full of activity. We went to Lone Pine and Chipmunks. The children were kept busy making kites, building 

special lego kits, planting seeds in their own greenhouses, decorating yoga mats, participating in a sports incursion as well as 

spending time on the playground, oval and socialising with their friends. 

What we have planned for the next fortnight!  

We will begin by asking the children to fill in their Child Profiles for Term 4. These form the basis for many of the activities and 

games we offer. The children are already looking forward to Halloween craft, Christmas decorations and practising for the Year 

5 and 6 Talent show. 

SPECIAL NOTE: Monday 22nd October is a Pupil Free Day. Camp Australia Aspley will be open from 7am - 6pm.  

All normal Monday bookings will be cancelled for that day and you will need to book in for care if you require it. 

 

Service information:  

                                  CCS is here! Changes have been made to your Government Subsidy. 

Did you know that on Monday the 2nd of July the Government’s old fee assistance, CCR and CCB, were replaced with a 

single Child Care Subsidy (CCS). Great news is this new subsidy is available at all Camp Australia services!  

You must confirm your enrolment as soon as possible on the MyGov website: https://my.gov.au/ and confirm your personal 

details. This is what determines how much assistance you will receive.  

Due to CCS being brand new, your details will not automatically roll over from previous years, so to prevent any 

complications please confirm your enrolment otherwise you may not receive any subsidy until you do so.  

You can find more information at: https://www.education.gov.au/ChildCarePackage.  

Sustainability: Join Gem and the Camp Australia family in going Green 

We are using our new compots several times a week. This recycles all left over food and water from the centre as well as 

making children more aware of the importance of sustainability. 

 

Reminder: To please sign in/out you children when coming into the service, this is extremely important for the safety of the 

child to ensure we know how many children we have in our care.   

 

What to do if your child is absent from After School Care: 

Please remember parents if your child/ren are going to be absent from the service or have gone home sick, please call or send 

us a message on 0412 203 004 or call 1300 105 343. 

Have a wonderful term! 

Conor and Team. 
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